

## William Penn School PTA 'Living, Laughing and Learning Together'

Brooks Green Road, Coolham, Horsham, West Sussex, RH13 8GR Tel: 01403 741274, Fax: 01403 741799,

e-mail: office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk, website: www.williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Stephen Kear

## Christmas Fayre 2016 Tree of Fortune and Raffle

October 2016

Dear Parents/Business Proprietor

We will be organising the ever-popular Tree of Fortune again this year. This takes the form of a tree covered in envelopes, each containing a prize that is worth at least £5.00 – and sometimes a great deal more! In addition we are looking for prizes that we could use in our Raffle, this alone raised £200 last year in funds which were donated to the school.

We are contacting families and local businesses to politely request prizes such as gifts, plants, cinema and theatre tickets, access to leisure facilities etc, gardening tokens, vouchers, horse-riding lessons, cakes, curtain making, and lots more.

If you are able to make a donation, please pass to a member of the PTA or parent body who will take it to the school office or deliver directly.

Many thanks for your help and support.

Yours sincerely

William Penn PTA











